
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PARKING CHANGES 
IN HILLSDALE 

 
The City of Regina would like to thank those citizens who took the time in responding to the 
parking questionnaire and attending the pubic meeting held on June 9, 2005.  Based on the 
returned questionnaires and the opinions expressed during the open house, a neighbourhood-
based parking strategy has been formulated.  The National Fire Code requires access routes for 
fire response to have a clear width of not less than 6 metres.  To facilitate the garbage pick-up 
trucks and the emergency response vehicles, all roads with pavement width less than 8.7 metres 
will have parking ban instituted on one side of the road, which affects the following locations: 
 

1. Latte Street; 
2. Darke Crescent; 
3. Bole Place; 
4. Dunning Crescent; and 
5. Langley Street. 

 
To provide residents with on-street parking overnight and weekends, parking will be allowed 
on one side of the road from Monday to Friday between 6 p.m. and 8 a.m. for the following 
locations: 
 

1. McNiven Avenue from Martin Street to Darke Crescent; 
2. McNiven Place; and 
3. Darke Crescent. 

 
To discourage University students from parking in the Hillsdale neighbourhood, new 2-hour 
parking restriction from Monday to Friday between 8 a.m. and 7 p.m. will be installed for the 
following locations: 
 

1. Both sides of Jubilee Avenue between Langley Street and Hillsdale Street; 
2. One side of Langley Street; and 
3. One side of Dunning Crescent. 

 
The attached plan shows the proposed changes described in this notice.  The new signs will be 
installed before University starts in September. If you have any further questions, please call 
Grant Stevens at 777-7420 or Micky Szeto at 777-7967. 
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